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We're running out of time
Office of Congresswoman Alma Adams [repalmaadamsnc12@gmail.com]

Sent: Wednesday, September 25, 2019 7:11 PM

To: Steve Johnston

Tell the SENATE to
PASS THE FUTURE ACT

We must stand with our HBCUs and the students they serve. The FUTURE ACT, that I
introduced with my colleague Congressman Mark Walker (NC-6), passed the 
with broad bipartisan support. However, on the Senate side, Chairman Lamar
Alexander has rejected the FUTURE Act once already.

Thursday morning is your opportunity to flood the Chairman’s office with your
support for the bill. We encourage all HBCU stakeholders to call Chairman Alexander
Now!

Time is of the essence. If the FUTURE is important to you, make the CALL and let
Chairman Lamar Alexander know that you “Support The FUTURE Act”
CALL NOW! (202) 224-4944. Your VOICE is your VOTE!

Post on Social Media, tag me @RepAdams and use the hashtag
#PassTheFUTUREAct

Together we can pass the FUTURE Act!

Congresswoman Alma S. Adams, Ph.D.

Connect with us

We're running out of time - Outlook Web Access Light https://ex.myhosting.com/owa/?ae=Item&t=IPM.Note&id=RgAA...

1 of 2 9/26/19, 5:34 AM



    

Office of Congresswoman Alma Adams | 801 E. Morehead St, Suite 150, Charlotte, NC 28202
Phone: 704-344-9950

Unsubscribe sjohnston@tuesdayforumcharlotte.org

About Constant Contact

Sent by repalmaadamsnc12@gmail.com

We're running out of time - Outlook Web Access Light https://ex.myhosting.com/owa/?ae=Item&t=IPM.Note&id=RgAA...

2 of 2 9/26/19, 5:34 AM


